
It’s a PEANUT FREE SEPTEMBER in 2016!!! 

at the Kinsey Family Farm 
 

 
 

We heard you . . . and now we are responding.  

 
Fall brings lots of traditions . . . pumpkins, jack-o-lanterns, hayrides, and 

BOILED PEANTUS! However given the recent rise in peanut allergies many 

of our Atlanta area families cannot bring their children to the local farms to 

participate in the fall activities because we all serve boiled peanuts. Due to the 

widely expressed frustrations from a multitude of families with this issue last 

year we initiated a “peanut free September” trial run. And given the success 

and many great moments that were witnessed last year with this we are going 

to do it again. During our Fall 2016 season the Kinsey Family Farm will not 

be cooking or serving any boiled peanuts until October 1st.  We know this isn’t 

a perfect solution for everyone, but it’s a good starting point and most of all it 

allows children to get some fresh country air! And that’s something we at the 

KFF believe is a great benefit to us all!!! We look forward to seeing you all out 

here at the farm!  

 
 

7170 Jot-em Down Road ∙ Gainesville, GA 30506 ∙ Barn: 770-887-6028 

Follow us on Facebook at Kinsey Family Farm 

www.kinseyfamilyfarm.com 

http://www.kinseyfamilyfarm.com/

